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MASSACHUSETTS 

                        
     

	
GOVERNMENT STUDY COMMITTEE 
MINUTES 
Meeting: April 8, 2024; 6:50pm 

 
Attendees: 
 Cliff Bombard X Keith Pixley 
X Michal Boudreau  Luis Severino 
X Eric Brewer   
X Donna Hatch   
 John Matthews   
 
Minutes for April 1st were accepted. 
 
Minutes 
Meeting called to order at 6:30. 
 
We discussed the Forum and appreciated the lively discussion and questions throughout.  Thereafter, we 
discussed at length our five recommendations. 
The Selectmen’s office received a call from the Reminder regarding the GSC. Eric will return the call on 
the 9th. 
Three Committee members will attend the Advisory Committee Public Hearing on the 16th at 7pm. 
No additional GSC meetings are planned at this time in advance of the Annual Town Meeting.  
 
The REPORT OF THE GOVERNMENT STUDY COMMITTEE HAMPDEN MA (dated March 2024) was 
submitted to the Town Administrator on March 20th and can be found here: 

https://www.hampdenma.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif656/f/news/gsc_report_to_hampden_fin
al_032024.pdf  

 
The Committee adjourned at 8:20pm. 
 
Next Meeting:    April 16th (at Advisory Committee Public Hearing) 

https://www.hampdenma.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif656/f/news/gsc_report_to_hampden_final_032024.pdf
https://www.hampdenma.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif656/f/news/gsc_report_to_hampden_final_032024.pdf

